



Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear parent/carer

Last week at school, the children were asked by their School Council representative what they would like to do to raise money for this year's Red Nose Day. The votes are in and have been counted and it looks like it is going to be an action packed day full of exciting red themed tasks all proposed by the School Council.

On Friday the 19th of March we are asking all children to wear non-uniform and complete a variety of fun tasks during the day for a small donation of £2. It is your choice whether you go all out in red or chose to wear a single red item whether this be ribbon in your hair or even just red socks! We kindly ask that this money is paid to the Just Giving page which can be found using the link below which is also listed on our school website.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rise-park-primary-and-nursery--rednoseday21

During the day, each class will also be competing in a traditional egg and spoon race but with a nosey twist with Mr Jones! The class which completes the obstacle course whilst balancing the nose in the quickest time slot will bag themselves a very special certificate.

Lastly in the afternoon, your child will complete one of the planned fun tasks. All children who enter will have their name put into a hat and one name will be selected from each class to win a small prize.

We can not wait to see everyone getting involved and raising money for such a fantastic cause! I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.

Miss Scholten and the School Council team.























